
 

Comhaltas Winnipeg Newsletter 

Welcome to our December newsletter!
This month is holiday season so please 
take a moment to review the dates for 
the sessions, under Upcoming Events.  
You’ll notice that some of the sessions 
will not be meeting throughout the en-
tire month of December.  During this 
holiday season, we hope you can find 
some time to drop in on a session or 
two, to take a break from the usual hus-
tle and bustle of a busy and sometimes 
stressful time of year. Did you know 
that Irish music provides all the ingre-
dients that psychologists recommend 
for good health?  That’s right, Irish 
music is social, lively and fun. So here 
at Comhaltas Winnipeg we sincerely 
wish you a great holiday season, and 
we hope to see you around town at a 
session or two!  
 Paul Hammer: Editor 
 phpauleo@gmail.com 

 

Coast of Killrush, Ireland 

Upcoming Events 
 
Note the dates for December’s sessions 
Thursday sessions at The Irish Club 7:30. 
6th, 12th, 19th this month. 
Tuesday slow-sessions at the Irish Club  
7pm .   The 10th only this month. 
Last Friday of the month at Sam’s Place, 159 
Henderson Hwy.  7pm.  
Saturday sessions at Shannon’s Pub on Carl-
ton. 4:30pm.  7th, 14th, 21st this month. 
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Ennis, Co.  Clare 

CCE School of Irish Traditional Music 
The CCE School is held at The Irish Club on Erin 
Street, and offers lessons and group classes on a 
variety of instruments. 
Contact Susan at:  hammersmsic@gmail.com 

 

 


